Professional Development Workshop for Philosophy Graduate Students:  CV Construction
Friday, April 13, 2012

3:30-5:00 p.m. (530 S. Kedzie)
 

Graduate Students are attend a workshop for philosophy graduate students focused on professional development—and specifically on the curriculum vitae (a.k.a. vita or CV—but not résumé).  A CV is a central part of one’s job market dossier, but it also serves numerous other roles throughout one's career.  Even early in graduate school, a faculty member might request a student’s CV on short notice to nominate her for something at CAL or University level, so CVs need to be in proper form and kept current.

 

The workshop is open to all graduate students.  If you are in the midst of dissertation writing and are planning to undertake a job search at some point in the next couple of years, this workshop could be particularly useful.  And if you are currently in the coursework phase of your graduate education, this workshop should provide helpful guidance on constructing an informative CV (and anticipating what you need to be doing in the next few years to build up your skills and experiences).

 

The workshop will be held on Friday, April 13th, 3:30 – 5:00 p.m. in 530 South Kedzie.

 

If you plan to attend, please send me an e-mail (so that I know how many to expect).  And if you have a CV that you have not already sent me, please send that along in advance of the meeting.  (If not, that's fine too!)

 

I'm hoping that this workshop will be helpful for all who attend, so please also bring questions to the workshop--and/or let me know ahead of time if there's a specific issue you'd like to see addressed.

Lisa Schwartzman, Graduate Program Director

